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Plumas NF Woodcutting Restrictions Lifted 

Plumas National Forest  (public land) restrictions on personal use woodcutting will be lifted effective 

Tuesday, September 30.  Woodcutters must have a valid permit. However, the forest is still in fire season and 

fire restrictions remain in place. Currently, campfires are only allowed in designated recreation areas and 

vehicles must remain on forest system (numbered) roads. For a list of designated areas and other fire 

restrictions, please see Forest Order #16-08 on the Forest website at: http://www.fs.fed.us/r5/plumas. 
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